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'Oakfield's Got Talent'  

auditions will be held in 

the hall on Monday 31st 

March from 3 - 4.30pm. 

Pupils who wish to  

audition should have  

already  

completed and handed in 

an audition form.  

Please can you ensure your 

child's name has been  

added to the 'Oakfield's 

Got Talent Auditions' club 

on  

edulink so they have  

permission to stay  

behind after school. We 

are very excited to see all 

of  their  

performances! 

Our pupils are absolutely loving the new sofa in the library 
— it’s quickly become the go-to spot for cosy reading  

sessions! Whether they’re diving into a thrilling adventure 
or getting lost in a heartfelt story, the comfy setup is  

making reading for pleasure more inviting than ever. It’s 
wonderful to see pupils relaxing with a good book, proving 
that a little comfort can turn a love of reading into a daily 

habit.   



On Wednesday 26th March we hosted 
the Year 7 Netball team and welcomed 
Crispin School, Hugh Sexeys school and 
Selwood. 

It was a lovely afternoon of Netball that 
was played with great sportsmanship 
and spirit. 

The Y7 Oakfield team made huge       
progress throughout the afternoon and 
worked really well as a team. Players of 
each match going to Mollie Wines 
against Crispin, Martha Marks against 
Selwood and Leah Brickell against Hugh 
Sexeys - a massive well done! 

During the afternoon we lost two games 
but won 3-2 against Crispin resulting in 
Oakfield coming 3rd overall.  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindly note that following the Easter Holidays our Reception area will open at 

8.15am and will close at 4.15pm due to staff changes. 

This will include staffing of our telephone lines so please leave a message or 

email in if we’re not able to answer. 

THANK YOU 

To Dr Bike (aka Mr Rupert Wenn) who spent time with us on Tuesday  

doing Cycle MOT’s. 



 

 

Attention Year 6 Parents. 

If you were unable to join us for the Year 6 SATS  

information evening last week—you can view the 

presentation using the following link:- 

 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/

d/1uyHEMLpQZ7FoAKDlGl2E44WN_kdqNJgK7c5GVN

wQcK4/edit?usp=sharing 

 

Cake Sale £144.16 + MUFTI £303.95 

GRAND TOTAL = £448.11 

THANK YOU EVERYONE FOR YOUR SUPPORT ! 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1uyHEMLpQZ7FoAKDlGl2E44WN_kdqNJgK7c5GVNwQcK4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1uyHEMLpQZ7FoAKDlGl2E44WN_kdqNJgK7c5GVNwQcK4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1uyHEMLpQZ7FoAKDlGl2E44WN_kdqNJgK7c5GVNwQcK4/edit?usp=sharing


 

SPRING PUPIL  
REPORTS 

should have been sent 
via an email on the  

25th March and are also 
available in the Reports 

section of Edulink.. 

SWIMMING REMINDER 

FOR 5O & 5S 
A number of parents still 
need to give consent on 

Parentpay for their child to 
swim next week.  Kindly 

check that you have done 
this as soon as possible. 

YEAR SIX STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

Congratulations to:- 

6A Lexie-Mai Joyce  
6C Albert Pack 

6O Lilly-Ann Crang 
6R Maddox Tidman 

6N Raya Taylor-Bowen 
6S Finley Webb 

 

FREE  SCHOOL MEALS  
ALLOCATIONS 

 
There will be a £20.00 Asda voucher 
issued for the Easter Holidays.  This 
will be emailed out as usual.  As an 

Academy we have only just received 
confirmation of this, we will try our 
best to ensure they are received by 
the start of the Easter Holidays but 

may be a little delayed.  
Please can you 

email Oakfield@oakfield.mnsp.org.uk  
if you think your email address has 

changed since you received your last 
voucher . 

Thank you 

mailto:Oakfield@oakfield.mnsp.org.uk


 

14th April 1961 - 6th December 2024 

What a beautiful  evening  

to hold this thoughtful        

ceremony.  Huge thanks to 

our pupils, Rosie, Sophia, 

Mael and Niko for their         

incredible readings and to 

staff for sharing their        

memories of Anna with      

everyone including her        

sister Olivia who was able     

to join us.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THURSDAY 3RD JULY 

2025 

This only happens every 

4 years and so if  

possible kindly avoid 

making any  

appointments that day 

as it will be the only  

opportunity to take part 

in this historic photo 

session at Oakfield. 



Super afternoon of Tag Rugby at Frome Rugby Club with two Oakfield teams competing in 
seperate round robin tournaments against Crockerton (Warminster), Springfield,              
Horningsham, Minster school (Warminster) and Selwood. Games were 8 minutes and were 
end to end with lots of tries scored by both Oakfield teams. 

Oakfield Acorns finished second in their group of 4, working hard to take tags when on the 
defence and using excellent agility to break lines when going forward on the attack,           
resulting in many good individual and team tries. 

Oakfield A finished 3rd from 5 teams and were equally enthusiastic in attack and defence, 
spreading the ball across the pitch to try to find gaps to exploit which they did                     
successfully throughout the matches. 

A huge well done for outstanding attitude and effort to the following ks2 players. 

Isaac Anderson, Seth Bates, Theo Corlett, Theo Graham, Orson Gray, Connor Pain, Jacob 
Harflett, Johnny Sanger, Ben Symes, Albert Sledge, Ottilie Timms, Pepi, Rose Harris, Florence 
Baylis and Ruben Toal.  

Clive Lewis Tag Rugby Tournament - 26th March 2025 





 

 

 

4 Apr   Last day of Term, finish 12.15pm 

w/c 7 Apr  Easter Holidays 

w/c 14 Apr  Easter Holidays 

21 Apr  Bank Holiday 

22 Apr  Term 5 

9 May  “N” Tutor Groups Cake Sale 

w/c 12 May SATS Wk Year 6 

w/c 19 May Yrs 5 7 8 Assessment Week 

22 May  Yr 7 visit Wake The Tiger, Bristol 

w/c 26 May Half Term Holidays 

6 Jun   Yr 5 (2 classes) visit Stonehenge 

6 Jun   “S” Tutor Groups Cake Sale   

9 & 10 Jun  Bikeability 

w/c 9 Jun  Yr 8 Paris Trip 

17 Jun  Yrs 7 & 8 Sports Day 

18 Jun  Yr 3 Olympics (9.30-11.30am) 

18 Jun  Frome College Head of House visit Yr 8s 

19 Jun  Frome College Head of House visit Yr 8s 

19 Jun  Oakfield’s Got Talent  

25 Jun  Yr 4 Olympics (9.30-11.30am) 

26 Jun  Yr 8 Speaker, Kelia Fowler, FJ Chalk 

30 Jun  New Parents Evening 

1 Jul   Yrs 5 & 6 Sports  

2 Jul   Transfer Day 

3 Jul   Whole school photograph 

w/c 7 Jul  Activities Week 

7 & 8 Jul  Bikeability 

9-10 Jul  Yr 6 Activity Days  (details to follow) 

9 Jul   Reports home 

11 Jul   Yr 8 University visit 

14 Jul   Yr 8 Presentation Evening  
17 Jul   Yrs 5 6 7 Book Look 

17 Jul   Yr 8 Leavers Trip 

18 Jul   Last day of Term 

21 & 22 Jul  INSET days 

1 & 2 Sep  INSET days 

3 Sep   Pupils return

ATTENTION SCHOOL 

TRANSPORT USERS 

It has been reported to us 

by the coach companies 

that not all pupils are  

carrying their Bus Pass 

with them.  Pupils should 

have there Bus Pass with 

them every time they use 

school transport.  If your 

child has lost their Pass, it 

is the responsibility of  

parents to inform SCHOOL 

TRANSPORT at  County Hall 

and to arrange for a  

replacement pass. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Very best wishes to our 

Lunchtime Supervisor  

Mrs Hurd who leaves  

us today. 

Good luck for the future. 


